
The Kenwal Players Drama Club proudly announces 

that its 2021 camp production will be 

 

 

 

 

Because of COVID and social distancing, we will be filming our campers’ performances 

during the camp days and editing them together into a movie musical. We had great 

success with this last year and everyone thoroughly enjoyed coming to our movie 

premiere at the end of the summer to watch our finished movie on the big screen!  

Video Auditions 
Because we are producing 1 movie instead of our regular 2 stage shows, we will only be 

holding auditions once this summer – the first 2 days of camp, June 28th and 29th. 

Auditions are open to all campers that are Juniors and up and there are no cuts. 

If you are interested in auditioning for our musical and you WILL NOT be attending the 

first week of camp, we encourage you to record yourself on a phone, iPad, etc. and send 

us your video audition. Your video should include your name, group, and a performance 

of you either singing a song or telling a joke. If you would like to be considered for a 

singing role or solo, you should definitely sing a song. Be sure to pick a song that you feel 

confident singing – maybe a musical theater song, something Disney, or a pop song from 

the radio! Videos should only be 1-2 minutes. Everyone who sends in a video will be given 

as much consideration as those campers auditioning in person. Please send your finished 

video* to kenwaldrama@gmail.com NO LATER THAN MONDAY JUNE 28th. All casting 

decisions will be made Tuesday June 29th.  

If you WILL be at camp on June 28th and 29th, prepare for your audition! When you come 

to camp, we will give you all the details and tell you what day & time your group will be 

auditioning. Choose your song or a joke to tell and practice for your friends and family! 

In the meantime, until camp starts you can do some research by reading the popular 

children’s book Matilda by Roald Dahl or watching the classic 1996 movie Matilda. (One 

of our faves!)  

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t wait to get started and see all of your shining faces!  

Musically Yours, 
 

Deidre & Nicole 
Drama Directors 

 

*Please email us if you have any trouble sending us your video. If your file is too large, you can upload your video 

to Google Drive or Dropbox and send us the link. If you choose this option, please be sure to change your restriction 

settings to allow us to gain access to your file.  
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